ST. BONIFACE, MANITOBA

April 16, 1963

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of April
12, 1963

Your report corresponds with our station log and we
are pleased to confirm your reception of our station
on April 11, 1963.

-
Wishing you a lot of pleasure and success in your
radio activities, I remain
Yours sincerely,
Roland Brodeur
RB-FT Chief Engineer
e
LE PREMIER POSTE FRANCAIS DANS L'OUEST CANADIEN 2824 WESTERN CANADA'S FIRST FRENCH LANGUAGE STATION
b i _ MAINTENANT A 10,000 WATTS Be e )




